[image: Text

Description automatically generated, Picture]



Weekend of August 2–3, 2025
Bulletin Announcement:
Coming Next Weekend: Second Collection for Retired and Infirm Priests
Next weekend, we will take up a special second collection to support the retired priests of our Archdiocese. These men have dedicated their lives to serving our faith communities—now it’s our turn to care for them. Your gift helps provide for their housing, healthcare, and other essential needs.
Please visit archden.org/retiredpriests or call 303-867-0614 to give. Thank you for your compassion and generosity!

Weekend of August 9–10, 2025
Bulletin Announcement:
This Weekend: Second Collection for Retired and Infirm Priests
This weekend’s second collection supports the dedicated priests of our Archdiocese who are now retired or infirm. Your generosity helps cover critical needs such as medical care, assisted living, memory care, and more.
Make your donation at archden.org/retiredpriests or by calling 303-867-0614.
Our retired priests spent their lives caring for us—thank you for helping us care for them.

Weekend of August 16–17, 2025
Bulletin Announcement:
Thank You for Supporting Our Retired Priests
Thank you to everyone who gave generously to last weekend’s second collection for retired and infirm priests! Your support ensures our retired clergy receive the dignity, care, and assistance they deserve.
If you missed the collection, there’s still time to give. Visit archden.org/retiredpriests or call 303-867-0614.
On behalf of our retired priests—thank you for your kindness and continued support!
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